
Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA)  

Farewell Reception 2019 
 

AC organized a Farewell Tea Gathering on 21 May 2019 for this year’s outgoing MAIA 

students. Having successfully concluded their studies in May, the graduates were well prepared 

to take their places in the job market, with impressive theoretical knowledge and practical skills. 

This was an opportune time for them to meet with accounting faculty members to share their 

experiences of the program, seek career advice and begin forging a professional network. 

 

Around 30 MAIA students attended the tea gathering. In a casual and relaxed atmosphere, they 

were able to talk freely and exchange good wishes with their peers and faculty members. In his 

opening remarks, Professor Kim, head of the department, reminded the students that accounting 

plays an important role in the functioning of the capital market and that the accounting 

profession is highly regarded around the world. He encouraged the graduates to leverage what 

they had learned from the MAIA program to contribute to the development of society and the 

accounting profession.  
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 


